per 5, 1990

e valuable

realization.

ers of both

d all their

s continue

and how's

s defeats,

e more of

xt time on

SPORT SHORTS Women's ice hockey

The UNB/STU Women's Ice Hockey Club will be holding its first meeting in Room 26 of the SUB on Thursday October 11, beginning at 7:30 p.m. The meeting will be an information session geared to bring players, both old and new, up to date on some changes in the Club.

Coach Mike Power returns for his eighth season with a challenge for the Red Blazers. "We will attempt to more accurately fulfill our mandate to provide campus women with a chance to learn and play hockey." Power hopes to add a recreational or non-competitive level to the club's regular

competitive team.

A new player should understand hockey as a game, skating ability is required except in exceptional cases. The club can provide some equipment but not all. Anyone wishing to play must have access to most of their own equipment. Beyond equipment,

expenses are relatively low. Team fund raising is required to meet cost.

For information on the club anyone interested should attend the meeting. If unable to attend they can call Mike Power weeknights at 455-7022 after 9 p.m.

Basketball clinic

Press Release

The local zone of the New Brunswick Association of Approved Basketball Officials (NBAABO) invites anyone interested in becoming a basketball referee to an introductory session on Tuesday, October 9 at 7:00 p.m. in Room 210 at the Lady Beaverbrook Gym at UNB.

Costs for the initial registration is \$25, which includes rule and case books for the new season. NBAABO clinics include written and floor tests leading to certification with the Canadian Association of Basketball Officials (CABO).

NBAABO members officiate all high school, collegiate and age class games and new officials are always needed.

Regular clinics for all officials will run on Tuesday nights, beginning October 16 for five weeks.

For more information contact Bryan Whitfield at 455-3665.

Waterpolo

If you are interested in learning exciting international sport, why not try the UNB Waterpolo Club?!

You'll stay in shape, meet new people, travel, and develop skills in a co-ed Olympic sport, with a minimum commitment of time, talent and money required.

So bring yourself and your bathing suit to out first session

Sir Max Aitken Pool deck (LB Gym) October 13, 1990 at 6:00 p.m., Saturday.

Raider's Looking

At the present moment the UNB Red Raiders basketball team is preparing for another season of exciting basketball. At all home games the Raiders are looking for that special voice to announce at the games. You must have an outgoing personality, speak clearly, and have a abundant amount of enthusiasm. If you are interested in applying for the position of game announcer. contact Phil Wright. Phil can be reached at the Lady Beaverbrook gymnasium by dialing 453-4580. All interested persons are welcome.

The

Brunswickan

is always looking

for a

few good people.

Writers Artists

Photographers Layout people **Proof-readers**

Drop by today

Room 35 Sub

Alexander Keith's birthday celebration calls for a few fancy steps.



In the tradition of good fellowship, may we suggest that you remember Alexander Keith's birthday on October 5th.

In honour of our founder, we're raising an India Pale Ale to mark the festive occasion.

If the spirit moves us, we might even do some fancy dancing.

Of course, we'll be celebrating slowly and carefully, taking the time to do it right.

Because that's the way we brew Alexander Keith's India Pale Ale.



THOSE WHO LIKE IT, LIKE IT A LOT

